
January 14, 2019 

Julie Castaneda 

Clerk of the Board 

Joyce Berquist 

2712 West Sunset Road 

Tucson, AZ 85741-5235 

 home

 cell

Pima County Board of Supervisors 

130 West Congress Street, 5th Floor 

Tucson, AZ 85701 

Dear Ms. Castaneda, 

Attached is a copy of the letter I sent to the Pima County Development Services Department 

regarding the proposed change in land use at River and Shannon in Pima County. The proposal 

number is P18CA00007. 

I would truly appreciate it if you could read the attached letter and let me know what you think. 

The residents of Meadowbrook Community Association directly impacted by this proposed 
change are against any changes in land usage. Meadowbrook is located in District One. I 

would appreciate any and all help you can give to stop this change. 

Thank you so much for your time and help. 

Sincerely, 

Joyce Berquist 





              
 

              
              

                
                

               
               

             

                
                
                   
    

             
         

 

   
  

   
     
      

    
  




